
 

 

Dear Room 2 Families, 

 We’re looking forward to spending the holiday 

season together in room 2! For our community event 

on December 14th we are asking each family to bring 

in one dish for a classroom potluck.  This dish can be a 

family favorite or a unique cultural dish to share with 

friends, we will also have hot chocolate and cookies 

provided by room 2 for dessert! 

 As we learn more about the country and state 

we live in, we are asking each student to share where 

they were born and where their grandparents or 

family member live.  Please help your child bring this 

information into class so we can indicate them on our 

USA map to continue learning about our community 

and the families within.  

 As colder weather continues please bring winter gear 

to keep at school. This should include gloves, a hat, an 

extra layer, dry socks, and inside shoes for wet days. *  

Units of Study 
The United States of America and Idaho 

The Arctic Regions 

Vertebrates– Warm Blooded 

Parts of a Penguin/Parts of a Horse 

Parts of a Tree/Types of Trees 

George Frideric Handel—The Messiah 

Art Masterpieces - Holiday Style 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Maxine James 

maxine@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Culture and education have no bounds or 

limits; now man is in a phase in which he must 

decide for himself how far he can proceed in 

the culture that belongs to the whole of 

humanity.”  

- Maria Montessori  

December 8 Winter Camp Sign Up Closes 

December 1-20 The Giving Tree 
Collecting Coloring books + 

Supplies in support of Ronald 

McDonald House 

December 12 Kindergarten Caroling at 

Brookdale (Off Campus) 

1:30-2:30 

December 14 

11:30 AM 

Room 2 Holiday  

Community Lunch 

December 18  Kindergarten Holiday  
Performance 
2:00 PM—2:30 PM 

December 22-

January 6 

School Closed—Winter 

Break (school resumes January 8) 

December 27, 28, 29  

January 3, 4, 5 

Winter Camp  
(Optional, sign-up required) 
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